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Riverside City Clerk Passport Services Reopening Oct. 6 

RIVERSIDE, Calif. – The City Clerk Passport Office will open for appointment-only services 

beginning Oct. 6. 

Due to COVID-19 safety concerns, walk-in services cannot be accommodated at this time. The 

Passport Office is located in the Casa Blanca Resource Center at 3025 Madison Street. 

Starting Friday, Sept. 25, the public can call 951-351-6334 to make appointments. The first 

appointment will be on Oct. 6. 

To prepare for your appointment, call 951-826-5200 or visit www.riversideca.gov//cityclerk/passport 

for information on required documentation and fees. Arrive ten minutes prior to appointment time.  

Arriving late will forfeit your appointment reservation and require rescheduling.  Being prepared with 

all documentation and fees will ensure same-day service. 

Face masks and social distancing are required.  Customers are required to perform a temperature check 

upon arrival.  If you are experiencing symptoms of illness, please call 951-351-6334 to reschedule. 

For the latest information and resources regarding COVID-19 -- www.RiversideCA.gov/COVID-19 
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